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Westwind Subdivision will consist of 70 single-family lots, four outlots dedicated to the public 
for stormwater retention and one outlot held privately for future development. The parcel is 
currently being used as farmland. We intended to begin construction in the spring of 2022, 
depending on when street/utility engineering plans are received from City of Madison. Property 
owners are John & Jack McKenzie. Trio Engineering are civil engineers and Vierbicher are 
surveyors.  


